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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2277 specifies that mixed beverage licensees permitted to offer drink specials are not 

required to offer such drink specials at all venues operating under the same license.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2277, as introduced, provides that mixed beverage license holders are not required to offer 

the same drink specials at all venues operating under the mixed beverage license. 

 

No direct impact to state revenues or expenditures is anticipated from passage of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

